
THSD GATE Test Request 
Thank you for your interest in our GATE program. To participate in our program your student 
will need to meet the requirements outlined in our GATE packet; available in the office. One of 
our assessments is the OLSAT8 test. This test will be administered in October of the school 
year. If you would like your student to be included in the testing, please submit your request by 
completing the form below. The form must be submitted to the school office by the last day of 
September. 

PLEASE NOTE: Our GATE testing is available to 3-8th grade students only. If your student will 
be in grades 4 through 8 (for the current school year) they may be referred for GATE testing on 
this form; however, students may not test more than two times within a three year period.  

If your student will be in third grade (for the current school year), there is no need to submit this 
form. All third graders will be invited to test unless opted out by parents/guardians. GATE 
testing will take place during October. 

Student's Name (last, first)

Date of Birth  

Grade (for the current school year)  

Current Teacher 

Parent's /Guardians Name (last, first) 
Phone Number
Email 

Office Use: 

Student Id # 
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